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The upcoming NACAA Board of Directors and Committee Chairs meeting in 

Seattle, Washington will include a discussion about EPA’s Clean Power Plan (CPP) 
and NACAA’s Implementing EPA’s Clean Power Plan: Model State Plans.  Please come 
prepared to discuss the following questions: 
 
1. Has your agency reviewed NACAA’s model state plans document?  Are there 

sections that have been particularly helpful?  Are there any that you would like 
to see revised or expanded? 
 

2. What is the status of your agency’s CPP implementation work? 
 

3. Is your state pursuing any greenhouse gas mitigation efforts outside of the CPP? 
 


